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MISSIONARIES TO
ROATAN, HONDURAS

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER
UPDATES

PRAISES

Our church was able to purchase a
keyboard piano to use for the song
service!

Scarlet and Thiago received Christ as
their Savior!

PRAYER REQUESTS

The school's roof need to be replaced
Spiritual growth in the church
Healing for Jessica and Brenda

2nd step of Ever's paperwork

CONTACT

Sending Church
Cleveland Baptist Church
216-671-2822

Mission board

Heartland Baptist Missions
www.heartlandbaptistmissions.org

CarolCarneyRN@gmail.com

Praise God for a great couple months of
ministry! The church has enjoyed monthly
mens, womens, and teen meetings- including
a baby shower for a faithful family who are
expecting. We have also seen a good group of
men and ladies participate in soulwinning.

During the month of October we saw days on
end of heavy rains. For 4 days school was
canceled all over the island. These rains
revealed to us a significant problem with
leaking of the school roof. Please pray that we
can replace the roof ASAP.

One of our sweet American teachers, Jessica,
gave birth via c-section. The whole church is
rejoicing with her and her husband and are
praying for her recovery. Another lady in
church, named Brenda, was hit by a car,
resulting in a broken leg. Please pray with us
for her healing as well.




